
Hello All,
 
As another year draws near, we would like to thank you all for supporting our
workforce efforts. We have so many accomplishments to celebrate this year and it all
would not have been possible without you. We officially  broke ground on Phase One
of the Red and Purple Modernization (RPM) Project on of the largest reconstruction
project in CTA's history. The project will be an economic engine for development for
neighborhoods in the project corridor and throughout the City of Chicago. 
 
For the first time, Chicago Transit Authority and Walsh -Fluor  hosted its very first
Construction Careers Networking Fair. This fair provided job candidates with  an
opportunity to gain a clear understanding of the paths to take to begin work in the
trades and make meaningful connects to establish a career. We had a turnout of 175
attendees eager to learn more about the project. 
 
We are very much looking forward to creating more memories and job opportunities
for this project in 2020. Our goal is to provide information about ways to come on
board and equip you with the necessary tools to be successful. Again thank you for
your support
 
Warm Regards,
 
CTA Workforce Initiatives Team
 
 
 

CONSTRUCTION WORKFORCE UPDATES 

WHAT'S DECKING OUR HALLS?

APPRENTICESHIP

OPENINGS:

Bricklayers  
Final  date  to  apply :  12 /27 / 19

Addison ,  IL  

http : / /www .bac2school .org /

Chicago  Electr ic ians  -  

(Cook  County  Only )  
Appl icat ions  due  12 /31 / 19

http : / /www .ejatt .com

 

 

Boi lermakers  
Appl icat ions  due  12 / 19 / 19

Chicago  locat ion  

http : / /www .boi lermakers local

one .com /

 

The Latest  Construct ion  Updates  From Construct ion  Workforce  Ini t iat ives  

Plumbers  
Appl icat ions  wil l  open  1 /21 /2020

http : / /www .plumbers lu130ua .org

For  interested  candidates ,

please  contact  the  unions

direct ly .  

Issue date December 2019

For questions and concerns email www.workforceinitiatives.com


